
 

COLLEGE SEMINAR 

FOR STUDENTS WITH AN IEP OR 504 
 

Westerville South High School 
Wednesday, Nov. 7th 2018 

6:00 P.M.-7:30P.M. 
 

These questions and more will be 
addressed: 

 
Will I have someone to help me in college?      

Do I need to take my IEP to college?  Is there a college IEP? 

Will my professor be notified about my disability? 

Can I have extended time on tests like in high school? 

How are college and high school different?        

Can I take open book/open note tests?  

Can I have reduced assignments?                                                                          

 

*This seminar is open to students and families from all area high schools. Bring 

your questions for college representative. Q & A time will be provided throughout 

the seminar 

Sponsored by the 

following High 

School Transition 

programs: 

Dublin, Grandview 

Heights, Hilliard, 

Westerville, Worthington 

& Upper Arlington 

──── 

Panel 

Representatives 

may include: 

Hocking College, 

Columbus State, DeVry 

University, Otterbein 

University, Wright State 

University, The Ohio 

State University, Sinclair 

Community College, OSU 

Newark, Muskingum 

College, Defiance 

College, Kent State 

University 

QUESTIONS 

CONTACT 

Sarah Painter 

614-797-6217 

painters@wcsoh.org 

 


